Resident Traffic Concern Re: Windemere and Allen
November, 2024

I live near the corner of Allen and Windemere and use this as my access in and out of the
subdivision. Crossing the street walking my dog means taking my life into my own hands.
Pulling out onto Allen either way means risking my life and car. Allen curves both ways with
trees blocking clear sight. To add to the danger there is a school bus stop immediately
across Allen meaning children are in the direct line of a potential accident. The traffic
travels far too quickly on Allen. Making this a 3-way STOP will slow traffic, ensure safety
crossing the street, in car or on foot, and eliminate a disaster involving a child. Please look
into this matter in a timely fashion.

Shannon Buckley, Resident



